Carroll, J.H. December 14, 1910

J.H.Carroll to James J. Hill.

"T will be ready to go LEast, as per our
talk on long distance, any day that you would
like to have me go. There are a good many
things that I feel that I could do for our
Companies when I get to Washington, and I
have been making my plans to go early in
January."
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